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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT  

LAS BAMBAS UPDATE 

 
MMG Limited (MMG or the Company) advises that following transport disruptions, affecting both 

inbound and outbound logistics, the Company has been forced to commence a progressive slow-down 

of its Las Bambas operation.  

 

The disruptions are due to road blockades by the Tuntuma and Huincho communities in the 

Chumbivilcas province located along the Southern Road Corridor as well as the Coyabamba community, 

in the Paruro province, which is affecting the alternative transport route.  

 

The blockades relate to community demands for additional benefits as well as issues that are unrelated 

to the Las Bambas operation.  

 

The Company continues to work closely with the Government of Peru and the communities along the 

site’s logistics route to swiftly re-open the public roads. 

 

The site’s priority remains the health, safety and security of all employees, contractors and community 

members. 
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